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Circular 19 – 2018 
 

18 May 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
SECURITY – ACCESS VIA EXIT BOOM 
 
It has been reported that a number of residents are accessing the village via the exit boom gate as 
they are impatient and become angry when they have to wait a few moments whilst the vehicle in 
front of them is being signed in.  
 
This is dangerous and could cause an accident, not only with other vehicles but also pedestrians 
who are going on their walks. There have been a number of near misses. Under no circumstances 
must any resident use the exit to gain entrance to the village.  
 
It was noted at the resident’s meeting held on Wednesday, 16 May and management will be looking 
at ways to alleviate the problem. Your safety is our main concern and your cooperation in this 
regard is appreciated.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager 


